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To whom it may concern, 
It is with great enthusiasm that I am writing to apply for the summer internship position with ByrneWallace.
My knowledge, skills, and experience are a perfect match for this summer internship, and I think you’ll agree that I meet the necessary expectations set out in the requirements.
To give you some background about me, I recently took a break from a second-degree opportunity in London to return to Ireland. I concluded that Law was the route I ultimately wanted to be on and have signed up to do my FE1 examinations in October 2018. Because of my transition I am more dedicated and proactive in my will to succeed. The opportunity which you are awarding would give me the step I needed to begin my career. I believe my talents and motivation would be an asset to ByrneWallace, in the work they do for the individual and community.
The mission of ByrneWallace, is exactly the type of environment in which I hope to work alongside.
I am excited about the possibility of discussing my candidacy further.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Michelle Condon	

